
38182 

 

ALRC Members, 
I am writing to you about a proposed outdoor wood-fired BBQ 
restaurant on Monroe Street.  I live a few blocks to the east of 
Monroe Street and am concerned because the smoke may irritate my 
asthma.  Smoke from wood fires is definitely a trigger which impairs 
my lung function.  I believe that constant day-in, day-out open wood 
burning might be problematic for me in terms of health. 
Thank you, 
Erich Schmidtke 
 


